
Everyone is encouraged to 
attend!

Snacks and refreshments will be 
served.

Simultaneous Inuktitut 
interpretation will be provided

Notice of Community Information Session

The Nunavut Impact Review Board will be hosting a 

Community Information Session in Rankin Inlet

to discuss the NIRB’s ongoing Monitoring Program for the 

Meliadine Gold Mine Project

When: August 19, 2019 

Time: Open House at 3:00 pm

Presentation at 7:00 pm

Where: Siniktarvik Hotel Salon AB

Why: To update community on monitoring of 

Meliadine Gold Mine Project


